
March 17, 2025 

 

Oregon State Natural Resources Committee 

RE: HB 3856 

Dear Committee Members: 

At a time when most Oregonians are struggling to keep their heads above water because of 
the last few years of inflation, how can you propose yet another tax?    It’s time to start to 
control spending at the state level and have tough ACCOUNTABILITY as to how that money 
is spent.  Instead, it seems that you want to continue to force Oregonians to pay for the 
significant mismanagement of almost every area of Oregon Government.  IE:  ODOT, OHA, 
ODF, DOJ, DHS, Schools, Mental Health, Homeless Entities, Oregon Unemployment 
Agency.  So many Oregon agencies that have been in the news for mismanagement, poor 
leadership, etc. etc. 

NO ON HB3856 AND EVERY OTHER TAX BILL YOU WILL PROPOSE 

Sincerely,  

Robin Mirrasoul 

 

 

 


